
 

 

  

Newton Highlands Neighborhood Area Council 

 

April 6, 2023 

 

Dear Director Perez Demorizi, 

Thank you for appearing at our meeting last month and reporting on the Levingston Cove 

project. Since that time, we have received additional inquiries from community members 

regarding the project, particularly observations that the project seems not to be moving in 

accordance with the project schedule. This is concerning as weather conditions this Fall and 

Winter have generally been unusually mild. Therefore, we request an update that would help us 

understand and explain this situation to the community, including the latest timeline and 

schedule of construction milestones and expected completion date. 

Similarly, we would like to get the latest information about the “Left Beach” work that 

was discussed at our meeting (timeline, scope, etc.). As indicated, we are looking forward to a 

widely publicized open public meeting, which would allow the community to provide your 

department with important discourse and useful design criteria, ensuring a successful design 

process after a rough start last year. 

 

Best regards, 

Jeremy Freudberg, President 

On Behalf of the Newton Highlands Neighborhood Area Council 


